
 

 

December 19, 2024 
Ms. Yuexing Hao 
377 Pine Tree Road 
Ithaca, New York 14850 
 
Dear Ms. Hao,  

It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to receive an American 
Psychological Foundation (APF) 2024 K. Anders Ericsson Dissertation Research Grant.  

As the recipient of this grant, you will receive $10,000. We hope that this grant assists 
you with your current work and inspires future endeavors in the field of psychology.  

Again, congratulations on receiving this grant! 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Michelle Quist Ryder, PhD 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


